
 

Are you Interested in School Wellness? 

 
 

Morgan Hill Unified School District invites parents, teachers, 
students, school administrators, members of the community, and 
others who are interested to become involved with the school 
wellness policy. Having healthy choices at school helps keep our 
children healthy and ready to learn. The school wellness policy helps 
our school create an action plan for nutrition and physical activity at 
school.  Please share your opinions and help make sure the policy is 
meeting the needs of our students. Morgan Hill Unified School 
District’s wellness policy is available at: www.muhsd.org 

 

You are welcome to email comments about the wellness policy or 
nutrition and physical activity to Michael Jochner, Director of Student 
Nutrition at jochnerm@mhusd.org. 

 

Please also check the school calendar for the date of the next 
Wellness Committee meeting.  

 
 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


